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24 September 2025 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Art Gallery 
 
This half term, the children have been studying the artwork of Charles Bittenger. They have been learning 
to recreate his style, focusing on shapes and blending colours.  
 
We are thrilled to invite you to attend a gallery exhibiting their work on Thursday 23 October, at the end 
of which you will be able to take your child’s work home to keep. There will be no charge for this exhibition 
but, to help us run the event smoothly, we are asking you to let us know in advance if you will be attending. 
Please complete the Google Form by clicking on the following link:  Art Gallery Ticket Request  by Friday 
17 October. 
 
There will also be an important presentation by one of our school governors at the start of the exhibition.  
 
The gallery event will take place at 2pm and you will have the opportunity to walk around with your child 
during the afternoon, admiring the artwork and talking about what they have learned this half term.  
 
We look forward to celebrating their learning with you.   
  
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Miss B Wigmore  
Year 1 Leader 
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